
 

Upcoming Events 

 5/19 - Hope Ribbon, 7th & 8th 
Grade, No Mass for PreK-6 

 5/24 - NUT Day - $1.00 for JDRF 

 5/25 - School Mass, Ascension 
Thursday  

 5/26 - NO SCHOOL 

 5/29 - NO SCHOOL - Memorial 
Day 

 6/2 - Mega Raffle 7:00 

 6/5 - 1:00 Dismissal, Dress Down 

 6/8 - Pre-K 3 Last Day 

 6/9 - Christian Witness Mass, Pre
-K 4 Last Day 

 6/12 - Kindergarten Graduation 

 

            NewsNotes 
               St. Mary’s Elementary School 5/17/2017

Happy Wednesday! 
 
 

Thank you to all of our families that attended our State of the School Address 
and 1st Annual International Night.  The students did an amazing job at bringing 
the feel of their particular country to the classroom. I have already received some 
suggestions as to how to make it even bigger and better next year. 

Our 8th grade students will be receiving their Hope Ribbons at a Mass on Friday, 
5/19.The ribbons that our 8th graders receive are symbols of the hope that the 
whole school community has for their future successes on their path through 
High School. 

A reminder: Our classes are filling up so, if you have not re-registered yet and 
you are planning on doing so, please send in your forms and fees as soon as 
possible. 

I am also asking that you check on your VIRTUS accounts. It is very important 

for all volunteers to stay current on their bulletins. Included in this weeks blue 

folder are new copies of the Uniform Volunteer Ques-

tionnaire and Code of Conduct. These forms will need 

to be completed and returned in an envelope Attn: VIR-

TUS. We are beginning to update our files and prepare 

for the new school year. Anyone who is planning to help 

in any way at the school will need to have one on file. 

Additional copies are available and can be sent home 

by emailing Mrs. Kuhn at secretary@smeschool.com.  

God's Peace and Love, 
Mrs. Kwitowski 

Ticket sales are going very well! To date, 623 tickets have been sold for the Mega Raffle.  
There are only 27 tickets remaining - did you get yours? 

 
Thank you to the 133 families who have sold or purchased tickets as part of the fundraising option of the tuition agreement.  All 
tickets were to be paid in full by 4/15/17.  If you have not yet sold or purchased your tickets, please contact me ASAP. As of 
this point, all remaining tickets will be made available to the community, and you will be responsible for the $200 pay-
ment, without the guarantee of receiving tickets. 
 

INCENTIVE: Each family that sells 5 or more tickets will earn $50.00 in SCRIP credit. 6 families have sold 5 tickets, 1 family 
has sold 6, 3 families have sold 7, 2 families have sold 8, 1 family has sold 9, 1 family has sold 10 tickets, 1 family has 
sold 11 tickets and 1 family has sold 19 tickets! 
 

The prize winners will be announced at the live drawing on Friday, June 2nd at 7:00pm in the Parish Center.  
 

Flyers are available in the front office if you would like to bring them to your place of business - people love a raffle! 
 

As a reminder, the Mega Raffle fund raiser is critical to keeping the tuition costs down for our SME families.  Thank you to all 
families that have not only sold or purchased the required tickets; but also to those who have assisted in selling additional tick-
ets.  Every ticket sold gets us closer to our goal and makes sure we have a successful drive!  Thank you again for all of your 
continued support on this important fundraiser. 
 

Mega Raffle 



 

Save the Date!  

 5/24 - $1.00 Dress Down benefiting JDRF  
Type 1 diabetes is an autoimmune disease in which a per-
son’s pancreas loses the ability to produce insulin  - a hor-
mone essential to turning food into energy. It strikes both 
children and adults and is unrelated to diet and lifestyle. 
With T1D, there are no days off, no cure (yet) and they have 
it for their whole life. Through fundraising efforts, we have 
the power to turn Type One into Type None. Won’t you help 
us?! To join the O’Grady team for this years JDRF One Walk 
please contact Jayne text/call 716-713-8332 or email shor-
tyogrady7@gmail.com.  

Attention: Parents of SME who will have a child ready to 

enter Pre-School  for the upcoming school year.  If you 

are interested in a spot for your child, please request a 

Registration Packet to be sent home, as our classes are 

beginning  to fill up quickly.  Thank you! 

Registration is going strong for the 17-18 school year!  We 
would like to thank all Pre-K and K-8 families who will be 
joining our SME family next year by offering a $50 discount 
off your tuition if you decide to pay your tuition in full by July 
15, 2017. Payment will only be accepted by Check or Cash 
in order to receive this $50 discount.  If you have any ques-
tions, please contact Nancy Jezuit, Director of Student Af-
fairs at jezuitn@smeschool.com.  Thank you!! 

Tuition Discount 

Hello parents and grandparents! 
 

Now that the weather is getting warmer, we will be able to 
head outside for recess after lunch!!   

The students need your help though, as I am unable to take 
them out unless I have two volunteers present. We are most 
in need of volunteers Mondays-Thursdays. I ask that you 
please refrain from parking in the section of the lot closest to 
the grass/hill, as this is our play area. Thank you for your an-
ticipated cooperation!  

Please contact me at lunchmonitor@smeschool.com or 510-
1409 if you’re available to sign up. 
 

Mary Kate DeMarzio 

Cafeteria Corner 

Pre-K Donations Sports 

Looking for an outstanding basketball camp this summer 
for your son/daughter? Hilbert College runs a great camp 
that I highly recommend! You can register online by going 
to www.hilberthawks.com.  Receive a $25.00 discount by 
registering before June 1st! 
 
IMPORTANT:  For the safety of your son/daughter, please 
arrive on time when picking up your athlete from a game/ 
practice.  It is also very important to have your child's ar-
rangements made to and from games by YOU prior to the 
date of the scheduled event. Please be more considerate of 
this for the remainder of your child's spring season. Thank 
you for your cooperation! 
 
The season opener for the SME 2nd grade Mites was an 

amazing example of athletic talent. The team held on to an 

early lead over St. Greg's winning the game 10-

1. Goals were scored by Jack and Marin. The 

Mites defense was strong throughout the entire 

game! The Mites continue their season today! 

Way to go! 

Pre-K needs your help! We are looking for gently-used 
tricycles and bikes that are safe to use on our newly re-
surfaced gym floors.  
 

Bikes must have rubber tires/wheels only, not hard plastic 
tires/wheels like big wheels.  As you start your spring 
cleaning and come across bikes that your children have 
outgrown, please keep us in mind!    
 

If you have such items or have any questions, please 
email Ms. Jones Jonesk@smeschool.com or drop your 
donation off in the main office.   
 
Thank you!!     

~ Pre-K Team 

HSA Update: Thank you to everyone for making this 
year’s Easter Chocolate Sale a success. With your help 
we were able to earn a profit of $ 5,168! All profits raised 
by fundraising efforts go right back to our school via check 
donations as well as into the events for our children such 
as the penny fair and school picnic!  



 

What are they up to? 

St. Mary’s Elementary  
2 St. Mary’s Hill 

Lancaster, NY 14086 
 

  

   “...visible examples 

of  gospel living.” 

Phone:716-683-2112 

Fax: 716-683-2134 

www.smeschool.com

For the 3rd year in a row, our 7th 

graders hand made rosaries (in relig-

ion class) for our 3rd graders in 

honor of their First Communion.  Our 

7th graders prayed for our 3rd grad-

ers while making the rosaries. Addi-

tionally, each 7th grader wrote a 

message to a third grader encourag-

ing them on their journey of faith. 

Father Paul blessed the rosaries and 

our 3rd graders at Mass on May 

12th.  

Kindergarteners 
made piñata's 

during their 
Spanish class!  

Congratulations to our  

April Christian Witness  

Award Winners!  

Thank you to everyone who came out to our 1st International Night!   

What a great event traveling around the globe as you traveled around the school!  

Students in fourth 
grade were learning 
about electricity. 
Through the ESP 
kits from STREAM, 
the students were 
able to make sev-
eral types of elec-
tric currents and 
write about each 
one.  

Mrs. Heater's 5th graders created models to illustrate the 
layers of the Earth.  Students were able to use any materi-
als to show the crust, mantle, outer core, and the inner core 
of the Earth.  Additionally, students included information 
they learned such as the thickness, state of matter, tem-
perature, and composition of each layer.   
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